
It’s 2021 and it’s time to hold Oregon Education Department accountable. Our future depends on being able to be honest with 
ourselves and with our community and state. We know the history of Oregon we know that BLACK People, BLACK families, BLACK 
children, BLACK babies where mistreated and it continues. We know what is taught to all our children is not based on history or fact 
but perception of a white eye. In order for Oregon to heal, the truth needs to be taught to our youth and communities. People need 
to be educated and stop the ignorance.  
 How amazing would it be for Oregon to be the state that listen to gigantic issue that has always been there. The curriculum should 
be based on factual evidence regardless of how hard it is for the white community or eye to accept it. Students and BLACK  
students should feel empowered and know how this country has truly been. There is a lot of greatness that our ancestors, our black 
inventors, scientists, doctors, athletes etc have contributed to the United States of America. We should learn, research and respect 
how much BLACK people have supported and help create our country. Every child should know about black culture and history and 
see the intelligence, strength and the determine that BLACK People have. BLACK History is America’s history.  


